Diarmuid Collins

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: 16 March 2015 11:15

To: noel.keelan@cllr.monaghancoco.ie
Subject: An Bord Pleanala

Good Morning Councillor,

| refer to previous emails concerning Eirgrid's North-South Electricity Interconnector project. As part of the
pre-application procedure under Regulation 347/2013, the draft application file submitted by Eirgrid was
examined for Missing Information. Missing Information was identified to Eirgrid on 16/12/14. Eirgrid
submitted the Missing Information to An Bord Pleanala (PCI Unit) last Friday: 13 March, 2015. That
Missing Information will now be examined. Regulation 347/2013, under Article 10 4 (c), allows a period of
3 months for this part of the process. An Bord Pleanala (CPI Unit) expects to complete this part of the
process within a shorter time period. Whenever the Missing Information stage is completed, it should then
be possible for the public to be given an indicative date for the lodgement of the application under section
182A of the Planning and Development Act, 2000.

Regards,



